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Sussman Shank’s Tyler Volm has been elected to serve as the 
President of the Multnomah Bar Foundation (MBF) Board of 
Directors, effective January 1, 2024.

Tyler joined the MBF Board in 2021 and served as Chair for the MBF 
Public Outreach Committee before being elected Vice President in 2023. 
In addition to his role as Vice President, Tyler also served as Chair for the 
MBF Development Committee and assisted the MBF CourtCare Task 
Force.
“I am grateful for the opportunity to serve as the President of the MBF 
Board of Directors and to continue the amazing work of the Foundation,” 
says Tyler. “It is an ongoing privilege to work with such a dedicated and 
passionate group of individuals who are committed to making a positive 
impact on the court and in our community.“

About Multnomah Bar Foundation

Founded in 2005, the Multnomah Bar Foundation (MBF) is a 501(c)(3) 
nonprofit organization of the Multnomah Bar Association (MBA). The 
mission of MBF is to increase the public’s understanding of the legal 
system, to promote civic education, public participation and respect for 
the law, to improve the quality and administration of the legal system, and 
to support programs and projects related to the MBF’s purpose.
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